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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/03/2022  17:23:472022/0721/T OBJ Elizabeth West This oak has a tree protection order in the interests of amenity to the local residents. It has been subject to 

multiple detrimental pruning and branch lopping procedures over many years which Camden has 

unaccountably allowed. It is time that this beautiful mature tree is stopped being treated as a shrub and is 

allowed to grow.  By doing so it will benefit many residents by providing much needed screening from passing 

trains, from the electrical installation and offer a degree of privacy for the houses on both sides of the railway. 

This tree should not be subject to relentless reduction; it is protected and I urge the council to uphold the 

protection by refusing this application.
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